
Cuban foreign minister sends
condolences to Bolivia after road
accident

Road accident in Bolivia

 

Havana, April 8 (RHC) Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodriguez sent condolences to the people
and government of Bolivia for the road accident in that country that left 12 people dead.

From his Twitter account, the foreign minister regretted the loss of human lives and extended his
condolences to the families and relatives of the victims. He also wished a speedy recovery to the
injured.



According to press reports, the accident occurred the day before, when a truck trailer and a public
transport minibus collided on the Oruro-Pisiga highway, in Bolivia, and also caused four injuries.
(Source: PL)

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/319111-cuban-foreign-minister-sends-condolences-to-bolivia-
after-road-accident
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